
Birches Primary School 

Internet Safety Training Night –  

* Premier of the P7 Internet Safety DVD * 

Parents Information Session 

 

Dear Parents 

We are delighted to offer you the opportunity to attend the launch of the Primary 7 Internet Safety DVD on 

Thursday 15 June as part of our School Internet Safety Programme.   

Your parental support is very much needed in order to address the issue of ‘Internet Safety’ and would be 

much appreciated for this event. 

Our Primary 7 children have been involved in six workshops with BEAM Creative Network, funded by the 

Loughshore Family Action Project. They have discussed the advantages and disadvantages of social media 

and looked at a variety of ways of keeping safe when using the internet.  They have written a script and 

acted in a promotional film highlighting the important issues of ‘Staying Safe Online’.   This film was 

directed and produced by a professional filming company and is now ready for launching. 

We aim to start at 6.30pm and the children from Primary 7 will showcase their DVD. 

Between 7.00pmand 8.00pm the Primary 7 children will retire to one of the classrooms while Reim 

Training Solutions will give a talk that is aimed at parents on Internet Safety.  Children are not permitted 

into this part of the evening. 

 

To help with seating and catering please complete the reply slip below and return to school by Tuesday 13 

June. 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Internet Safety Training Night 

Reply Slip  

Starts 6.30pm  /  Ends 8.00pm 

Child’s name ____________________________________ class _________ 

Number hoping to attend  _____ 

 

Signed (parent / guardian)  _______________________________________ 



 


